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City of 

Bellevue 

Transportation Commission  
Study Session 

 

 
DATE:  October 13, 2016 
 
TO:  Chair Zahn and Members of the Transportation Commission 
  
FROM:  Franz Loewenherz, Senior Transportation Planner  

floewenherz@bellevuewa.gov 425-452-4077 
 
Andreas Piller, Assistant Transportation Planner 
apiller@bellevuewa.gov 425-452-2931 
 
Stela Nikolova, Assistant Transportation Planner 
snikolova@bellevuewa.gov 425-452-2851 

 
SUBJECT: Pedestrian and Bicycle Implementation Initiative – Progress Report & Next Steps 
   
DIRECTION REQUESTED      

X Action  

X Discussion 

X Information 

 
Guided by Council’s Program Principles and the PBII Scope of Work, the Transportation 
Commission and staff are working with community stakeholders on an action-oriented initiative 
that will identify the strategy the City of Bellevue should pursue today to advance the projects 
and programs identified in the 2009 Pedestrian and Bicycle Transportation Plan. 
 
It has been seventeen months since the Transportation Commission began work on the 
following seven PBII scope task elements: 
 
Task 1 – Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Assessment and Awareness Report 
Task 2 – Bicycle Priority Corridor Design Report 
Task 3 – Transit Master Plan and Pedestrian and Bicycle Integration Report 
Task 4 – Pedestrian and Bicycle Implementation Strategy Report 
Task 5 – Pedestrian and Bicycle Count Assessment Report 
Task 6 – Bike Share Feasibility Analysis and Implementation Strategy Report 
Task 7 – Progress Measurement and Management Report 
 

mailto:floewenherz@bellevuewa.gov
mailto:apiller@bellevuewa.gov
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http://www.bellevuewa.gov/pdf/Transportation/PBII_Program_Principles_20150217.pdf
http://www.ci.bellevue.wa.us/pdf/Transportation/PBII_Comprehensive_Scope_of_Work_20150528.pdf
http://www.bellevuewa.gov/pdf/Transportation/ped_bike_plan_2009.pdf
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At its October 13, 2016 meeting, staff will review with Commission PBII progress – some of 
which is summarized in this USDOT Award Fact Sheet presented to the City of Bellevue at the 
Safer People Safer Streets Summit for work in collecting data to use in the PBII work program 
(Attachment 1).  
 
The details of next steps in the PBII work program will also be presented for Commission 
consideration and feedback and then shared with the City Council at a January or February 
2017 meeting (TBD). 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Attachment 1 – USDOT Award Fact Sheet 
 
  

https://cms.dot.gov/sites/dot.gov/files/docs/Bellevue.pdf
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ATTACHMENT 1 
USDOT AWARD FACT SHEET 

 


